THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

AREA WELFARE MANAGER 50 East North Temple Street Sait Lake City, Utah 84150-0304

Enclosures

cc: Elder

April 8, 2014

April 6, 2014
President Farmington Utah North Stake Farmington UT 84025
Dear President
A recent review of fast-offering expenditures identified spending in the Shepard View Ward which appears to be inconsistent with welfare principles in the Church Handbook.
Enclosed please find a copy of a check prepared by the Shepard View Ward which was written directly to the recipient for the purpose of "Car repair." Making payments directly to recipients is discouraged. We also understand that this expenditure may be an appropriate use of fast offering funds.
Please review this matter with the bishop to ensure that correct welfare principles and procedures are being followed, and that any necessary training and corrective action is being undertaken.
After your review please contact me at or by e-mail at <u>@ldschurch.org</u> so that we can inform the Area Audit Committee of the action you have taken. We will appreciate your response by May 8, 2014.
May the Lord continue to bless you in your efforts to care for the poor and needy.
Sincerely,

, Director for Temporal Affairs



